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Memorandum 

 

Date:   July 26, 2019 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Scott Morgan, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2019070378  

Southport Sacramento River Early Implementation Project 

Supplemental Environmental Impact Report 

 

Pursuant to the attached letter, the Lead Agency has extended the review period for the 

above referenced project to August 27, 2019 to accommodate the review process.  All 

other project information remains the same. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc:  Greg Fabun 

 West Sacramento Area Flood Control Agency 

 1110 West Capitol Avenue 

 West Sacramento, CA 95691  

 
 



WSAFCA 

July 24, 2019 

California State Clearinghouse 
Attention: Document Submittals 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

WEST SACRAMENTO AREA FLOOD CONTROL AGENCY 

1110 West Capitol Avenue, Second Floor 
West Sacramento, CA 95691 

916.617.4645 

Subject: Notice of Preparation - Public Review Extension, Supplemental Environmental 
Impact Report for the Southport Sacramento River Early Implementation Project 
(SCH #2019070378 

Document Submittals Staff, 

Please see below for notice regarding an extension of the Notice of Preparation (NOP) public review 
period for a previously submitted NOP (SCH #2019070378). 

The West Sacramento Area Flood Control Agency (WSAFCA), as the Lead Agency under the California 
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), announces its intent to initiate the preparation of a Supplemental 
Environmental Impact Report (Supplemental EIR) for use of the Sacramento Regional Wastewater 
Treatment Plant (SRWTP) Borrow Site (proposed project) for the Southport Sacramento River Early 
Implementation Project (EIP). The Supplemental EIR is a continuation of the Final EIR prepared for the 
Southport Sacramento River EIP (State Clearinghouse No. 2011082069) and associated Subsequent EIR 
for the Borrow One Site. The Supplemental EIR will contain only the information necessary to make the 
previous EIR adequate for use of the SRWTP Borrow Site. This focus meets the requirements for 
supplemental analysis under Section 15163 of the CEQA Guidelines. 

The public review period began_July 12, 2019 and the ending has been extended from August 10 to 
August 27, 2019. The NOP is available on the WSAFCA web page at 
https:/ /www.cityofwestsacramento.org/governmenUdepartments/commu nity-developmenUflood­
protection/what-s-new. The City will also host a scoping meeting from 4:30 pm to 6:30 pm on August 14, 
2019, at the West Sacramento City Hall Galleria, 1110 West Capitol Avenue, West Sacramento, CA 
95691; the initial scoping meeting planned for July 30, 2019 has been canceled. Written comments on the 
scope of the EIR must be received by August 27, 2019. 

If you have any questions or need additional information regarding the proposed project, please contact 
me at (916) 617-4855 or by email at gregf@cityofwestsacramento.org. 

Sincerely, ;c __ 
Greg Fabun 
Flood Protection Manager 


